' To: Town of Canandaigua,

Hello,

On 12/14/2021, Erie Electric Corporation had submitted a bid for the Brickyard
Road Tank & Transmission Main Project No. 0610.19002

Our Bidding Software Accubid did not correctly scale the prints. After
reviewing this issue and addressing it with Accubid, it resulted in a difference
of roughly 90k that would be an add to the overall project.

Due to these clerical errors which resulted in an incorrect number. We are
asking that Erie Electric please be disqualified from this bid and the bid in the
amount of $252,000 be withdrawn without penalty.

We thank you for your consideration and understanding in this matter,

Please feel free to reach out to me directly with any questions.

Thanks,

/@4@ -

Jessica Korn

President

Erie Electric Corp

315.694.1507
Jessica.Korn@erie=electric.com




